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First name: Marc

Last name: Crouse

Organization: Alaska Bolt and Chain

Title: 

Comments:              TO WHO IT MAY CONCERN: I WOULD LIKE TO COMMENT ON THE NEW PLAN,FIRST

THE FOREST IS TO BE USED BY ALL SO ONE GROUP TRYING TO REVOKE ANOTHER USER IS WRONG

AND GOES AGAINST THE FOREST SERVICES MANAGMENT PLAN.I HAVE READ ARTICLES ON PEOPLE

THAT ARE AGAINST NOISE IN THE SUMMIT OR LOST LAKE AND NELLY JUAN ,SHOULD YOU BE ABLE

TO EXPECT TOTAL OUIET TEN MILES OUT OF TOWN OR WITHIN TWO MILES OF MAIN HWY TO THE

KENAI PENNINSULA. I HAVE WORKED ON THE PREVOUSLY TWO TRAIL PROGRAMS AND BOTH TIMES

AREAS WERE CLOSED TO ONE USER GROUP OR ANOTHER. THE FOREST IS FOR ALL PEOPLE NEED

TO STOP TAKING RIGHTS AWAY FROM OTHER PEOPLE WHO ENJOY THE OUTDOORS AS MUCH AS

THEY DO.LETS LEAVE THE FOREST OPEN TO ALL TO ENJOY THATS WHAT ITS FOR RIGHT?

 

 

MARC CROUSE

akbolt3@acsalaska.net

Alaska Bolt &amp; Chain

907-262-7983

907-262-2680 fax

***ALL ATTACHMENTS MUST BE OPENED WITH ADOBE***
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